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NEWSLETTER  Friday 14th February 2025 

 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
26.2.25 Cherry Class Hull Archaeology 

Museum (Romans) 
5.3.25 Oak & Ash Classes Greek Day 
10 & 11.3.25 Open Evenings 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea Museum 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & Y5 

Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96 % 
Acorn Class had the highest attendance of 99%! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
Road Safety 
As we continue to prioritise the well-being of our children, I would like to 
address some pressing road safety concerns that have been observed on the 
journeys to and from school. Worried parents have told us that some 
children have been running between parked cars and walking in the middle 
of the road, placing themselves at risk. 
Please take a moment to speak with your children about the importance of 
being vigilant and safe near roads.  
Your support in reinforcing these messages at home is invaluable in fostering 
a safe environment for our children. Please, help us to ensure they can 
navigate their journeys without unnecessary danger. PCSO Sarah Freer visited 
Y5 & Y6 this week to reinforce this important safety message and will be 
visiting again after half term.  
Toys Through Time with Willow Class 
Last week, Willow Class visited the Streetlife Museum in Hull, where our 
children had the opportunity to explore the fascinating world of toys from 
the past. This outing allowed the children to step back in time and discover 
how toys have evolved over the years.  
During their visit, the children not only examined a variety of historical toys, 
but they also participated in a hands-on activity where they crafted their very 
own toy. Miss Neale was very proud of Willow Class for their curiosity and 
their wonderful behaviour throughout the trip. See below for photos. 
Thank you very much to the volunteers who joined us to help with the visit. 
Dancing Our Socks Off! 
We were thrilled this week to watch Acorn and Willow Classes show off the 
work they have been doing this term with our visiting dance teacher. Our 
youngest children danced with enthusiasm and confidence, captivating 
everyone present. Each child’s energy was infectious, with smiles all around 
as they expressed themselves through dance. A huge thank you to all who 
supported us and to the children for their outstanding performances. We 
cannot wait for the next opportunity to celebrate dance! 
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Thank you for your support. Have a wonderful half term! 

Katie Tracey (Mrs), Headteacher 
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